
Yellow Thunder Amateur Radio Club Meeting Minutes –March 7th, 2023

Secretary’s Report: The minutes from the February 7th meeting were presented to the group. A motion 
to accept the report as presented was requested, a request was seconded for the motion, and it passed 
by unanimous vote. 

Treasurer’s Report: The club’s account balance was $xxxx.xx.  A motion to accept the report as 
presented was requested, a request was seconded for the motion, and it passed by unanimous vote. 

Business:  Tom (N9PQJ) informed the club that ARRL has sanctioned our swap fest.

There was a contest this last month and Tom (N9PQJ) had contact with over 50 countries on 10 meters.

We had a discussion about field day and a new rules package.

We had a discussion about the Wisconsin QSO party which was the following Sunday.

W9PCK will work on getting Square operation with our club for payments to the club through 
HamClubOnline.

A discussion about HamCLubOnline was had.  A motion to donate $100 was requested, a request was 
seconded for the motion, and it passed by unanimous vote.

We spoke about the coming dissolution of ARES/RACES we have with Columbia County.

We discussed getting VHF Winlink.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting, a request to seconded for the motion was made, and it 
passed by unanimous vote. 

Joe (WB9SBD) gave a presentation on Bob Heil of Heil Sound.  He also discussed his new contest.  
Information on this new contest can be found at https://w9et.com/home.html .

Attending the meeting: In person N9PQJ, KC9TTF, K9ITW, KF9VV, N9WPM, W9PCK, KD9UWA, 
KD9DZT, KB9CSW, KB9UOJ, AF9FA, and WX9E.  On Zoom KD9NKO, KD9RRC, and WB9SBD.

https://w9et.com/home.html

